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A Word from the Writing Team: June 2022 
 
Happy Pride Month!   
  

Exciting News about Biorender, a simple tool for making great graphics: 
(posted by Liz D’Angel, Academic Commons) 
  

BioRender is officially here! Jeffersonians (with a Jefferson.edu email address) can sign up for 
the Premium version here: https://app.biorender.com/tju Just log in with your Jefferson email 
address, and it will take you to the site. 
   
For more info about BioRender and support links, check out this 
article: https://library.jefferson.edu/librarynews/?p=14794 There will be a TJU-
specific webinar on Tuesday, June 14, from 12-1pm, if anyone wants to attend. 
Registration info is in that article.  
   
If you visit the “Learning Hub,” you can see a “Special Topics in SciComm” link on the left-
hand side that has a few videos specific to your area. They may be useful!  
  
Writing Opportunity: 
Submissions are still open for the literary journal Evanescent and the Drs. Theresa and Charles 
Yeo Writing Prize. All faculty, staff, students, and Jefferson community members are welcome 
to submit their original creative writing and/or visual art for the chance to be published in 
print.  
  
Writing Retreats: 
  
The OPWPC plans and organizes writing retreats for groups at Jefferson. Why wait for a retreat 
to be scheduled for everyone when you can arrange one for your lab or team? Retreats can be 
in person, remote, a full day, or a few hours. Writing consultants and librarians will be on hand 
to meet with groups or individuals as they concentrate on getting a manuscript to the next 
stage. Contact us to find out more. 
  
Quick Reminder: 
We stay open for the summer! Contact us any time for feedback on your scholarly writing; you 
can send your in-progress papers, posters, and conference presentations. If you’d like to discuss 
your writing or practice a presentation, we can schedule time to meet via Zoom or in person.   
  
From the Office for Professional Writing, Publishing, and Communication at Thomas Jefferson 
University.    

  
Liz.Declan@Jefferson.edu 
Pamela.Walter@Jefferson.edu 
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